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2nd Newsletter 

Current activities: Online tool 

The project partners are currently working on 

the creation of the online training tool. In the 

first transnational meeting in Cologne, the 

structure of the tool was already defined. The 

partners are currently working on the 

storylines for the individual indicators to be 

filled with content. In addition, individual 

storylines are already being developed for the 

media. One component of the online tool will 

be videos, which will be created using special 

software. The purpose of the videos is to 

present the contents of the respective 

indicator to the target group in an easily 

understandable, appealing and user-friendly 

manner. In addition, a didactic reduction to the 

most important aspects of the respective 

indicators for the evaluators took place by 

video production by means of appropriate 

software. Thus, a very practice-oriented 

representation should be made possible. The 

extensive contents of the online tool were 

divided fairly among all four partner-teams. 

The teams are currently working in tandems to 

increase the efficiency of the development of 

the tool. 

Digital project meeting 

Project Team at a digital project meeting on the 

development of the online tool  

On July 19, 2022, the next digital project 

meeting was held, attended by all project 

partners. The meeting was explicitly dedicated 

to the further development of the online tool. 

 

Partners presented their approach to the 

quality indicators they have worked on so far 

and exchanged ideas with other team 

members. Critical friends of the project were 

also present and enriched the plenary with 

their feedback and contributions. The 

importance of embedding the quality 

indicators in the evaluation framework was 

emphasized, as well as the need for a common 

understanding of terms such as "evidence" for 

each step of the online tool. The meeting was a 

supportive activity to help partners better 

navigate the theoretical framework in the 

process of creating practical content for the 

online tool. The meeting served as preparation 

for another online meeting planned for 

September 2022 and for the second 

transnational meeting in Bergamo in 

November 2022.  

Outlook 

All project partners are already looking forward 

to the second transnational project meeting in 

Bergamo. At this meeting, the elaborations of 

the online tool will be compiled, but also the 

supplementary manual and the toolbox will be 

discussed. 
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